Minutes 7-19-13

Board members present were Neil Cox – RE, Todd Swain – Asst. RE, Virginia Apker – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Steve Herrod, Patrick Lipsinic, Jon Pyeatt, and George Walker. The minutes of the June meeting and the treasurer's report were approved as presented.

AVRG Report – Betty Martin: We are through for this season, but working on the schedule for next year.

Solo Report – Todd Swain: There was a low turnout for the last event – around 30 drivers. The August 12 event will be on the infield at Fair Meadows.

Rally Cross – Pat Lipsinic: There were 27 entries for the event at TRP, a great event. Discussion followed the report about the upcoming nationals.

The group discussed the requirements for the proposed Club Banner. The Solo group is planning on ordering NEOkla T-shirts which will be presold.

George Walker brought up the subject of meeting notification. He suggested that something more than the Club website listing and the facebook listing is needed. Betty will check on using an email blast from SCCA.

The next meeting is Tuesday, August 14, 7 P.M., at BurnCo.

Meeting adjourned.

Betty Martin, secretary